By David Lott
UNL Horticulture Educator
Hello! My name is David Lott, the Horticulture Extension Educator with the University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension in North Platte. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you, and offer horticulture help and programs now and in the future.
I started my job in North Platte in June during the middle of the growing season, answering questions, and meeting people along the way. I have had the chance to give radio and TV programs on KODY radio and KNOP TV to get introduced to the area, and address lawn and garden topics that arose this summer.
For everyone I have met already, I look forward to continuing to help answer questions. For those whom I have not met yet, I look forward to working with you too!
I serve Lincoln and McPherson counties as well as the 20-county West Central Extension District by overseeing the Extension Master Gardener program, answering lawn and garden questions, and giving educational programs on horticultural topics throughout the year.

For the full story, subscribe to our e-Editions for \$29.50/year.

Call 308-352-4311 for details.